
Dear :::::::::::

Canadians from coast to coast and across all political affiliations are in agreement that we as a people need a universal, comprehensive, single payer Pharmacare program.

This sitting of the House of Commons  is in a unique position, with a Supply and Confidence Agreement with the NDP, to bring forth such a program with a degree of certainty that it will pass the necessary stages to be enacted.

ACER/CART, represents approximately 90,000 retired seniors across Canada. It calls upon you to stand up for us and propose a universal Pharmacare program. Research has shown that such a program will benefit not only individuals, but also the healthcare system in general. Primary savings will be found in the economics of bulk buying and efficient distribution. Secondary savings will be realized in the overall improvement of patient health, and a lessening of demand on the health services. Medicine compliant patients are more likely to recover without secondary complications.

Our Universal Healthcare Program is a point of pride to all Canadians. Let’s work together to give all Canadians a Pharmacare program that we can laud as well.


We implore you to speak up for this important program.



Thank you for your support.

